
 
 

 
 
 
 

A message from your Coordinator 

Hello friends and families, 

Wow time is flying by so quickly we are nearly at the term halfway point and we 

have been having lots of fun at OSHC. 

 Last week we talked about how paper is made and we turned a box of tissues into 

a clay medium, that the children then made into monsters. We have had some 

amazing heat bead creating, imaginative play games, as well as art creations.  

This week we celebrate the beginning of lent with pancake Tuesday and Ash 

Wednesday. We also have Wildlife Thursday with a few visitors popping by to say 

hello, which will be quite exciting and creating a bio Jar. 

Coming soon we have our Big Art Week. A week full of painting, drawing, 

sculpting and much more.  Camp Australia is also having an art competition more 

info on how to enter soon. 

Please remember to remind your child to bring their hats to OSHC – NO HAT NO 

PLAY! 

 

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can 

register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by 

downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the 

Apple App Store or on Google Play.  Once registered, it’s easy 

to make bookings and manage your account. 

It’s free to register 
Visit our blog 

New articles are added each 
week for parents and cover 
various topics to help families. 

Visit our blog 

What’s on 
the menu 

• Samosas 

• Rice crackers 

• Toast Fridays  

• Loose parts construction 

• Science experiment 

• Bio Jar 

Activities 
coming up 

http://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au
https://www.campaustralia.com.au/
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
https://campaustralia.com.au/blog/

